

August 21, 2007

Mayor Gary Becker Members of the Common Council 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI. 53403

Dear Mayor Becker and Members of the Common Council:

I have received a communication from Curt Foreman requesting free transportation for event participants to and from the Kilties Brew Fest on Saturday, September 15, 2007.

Please refer this communication to the Transit and Parking Commission for review and consideration.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Glasheen, P.E. Transit Planner

H:\MikeG\Letters\Common Council referral letter.doc